
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2021-22 is 97%) 

 

 

 Flamingos 96% Kingfishers 92.7%  Jackdaws 94% Hummingbirds 64.3%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 86.7% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos. 

 
 

 

Covid Cases week ending 17th December 2021 
  

We have had 1 new positive case this week.  
 

Covid-19 end of term and over Christmas  
 

Even though the school are not responsible for contact tracing, if your child tests positive 

between now and Monday 20th December at 5pm, please let the school know by emailing the 

covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk.  

 

Likewise, if a child tests positive over the Christmas holiday and this will impact their 

attendance at school from the 4th January please email covid@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk to let 

us know. 
 
 

Christmas Message Thank you for working with us around the Covid-19 measures we have in 

school, we are all very grateful.  This term has been long but the children have been great, 

they’ve worked hard and truly deserve a rest over the next couple of weeks.   

 

From our Bawburgh family to yours we wish you a very Merry Christmas and here’s to 

(hopefully) a less disruptive New year! 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
 

Head boy and girl Congratulations to the following who have been appointed to represent 

our school. 

Head Boy – Max 

Head Girl – Juliet 
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Deputy Head Boy –Ellison 

Deputy Head Girl – Holly 

Photos and bios will be added to the website after Christmas. 
 

Swimming Swimming will commence for Jackdaws on  Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 

Overdue Payments Please ensure that any outstanding debts are paid on ParentMail by 17th 

December.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


